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Ross Burns 

Your Comment 
PSEG Long Island has done as outstanding job in both managing the power grid and 
engaging the community. Nowhere else have I seen a company go so far above and 
beyond to do right by the customers and the community. I urge LIPA to consider all 
factors when making this decision and to realize that PSEG Long Island has handled 
storms better than any company in the past. The company should not be judged by a 
single mishap, but rather by the myriad other instances of outstanding performance. 


